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From CSO:

Bill Gertz, of The Washington Free Beacon, reported Monday that unnamed Energy Department
officials confirmed that there had been an attack on servers at the agency's Washington

headquarters about two weeks ago.

Gertz reported that the sources told him that 14 computer servers and 20 workstations were
penetrated, that personally identifiable information of several hundred employees was
compromised, but that no classified information was exposed.
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